
BUSINESS AND RESIDENTIAL NOTICE TEMPLATE 

 

Business and Residential Notice 
In Treatment Area  In ¼ Mile Notification Area    
 

Distribution Date: July 14, 2021  

 

Long Lake will be treated with aquatic herbicides on or between July 26 and 

October 31, 2021.  

 

Product(s) planned for use: Endothall, Diquat, Fluridone (Sonar Q and Sonar 

SRP), Imazamox 

 

Active ingredient(s): Endothal acid, Diquat dibromide, fluridone, ammonium salt 

of imazamox. 

 

Plants/Algae targeted: White lily (numphaea ordorata), Brazilian elodea (Egeria 

densa), Eurasian water milfoil (Myriophyllum spicatum), curly-leaf pondweed 

(Potomogeton crispus). Also targeting extreme densities of Potamogeton 

praelongus, P. zosteriformis, P. pectinatus and P. filiformis 

 

Location of treatment(s): See enclosed map 

 

The applicator will post signs in the treated and potentially affected areas no 

more than 48 hours prior to treatment. The signs will describe any water use 

restrictions or advisories. 

 

If you are withdrawing water for potable or domestic water use, livestock 

watering, or irrigation, and have no alternate water source, please contact 

AquaTechnex at (855)245-5253 to arrange an alternate water supply.  

 

Note: Business and residential notification only goes ¼ mile from each treatment 

site. Check the product label to ensure that treatment does not impact potable 

water users more than ¼ mile from treatment area.  

 

If you want additional notification prior to treatment, or have further 

questions, please contact Jennifer Haro at Kitsap County at (360)307-4212 or 

jharo@co.kitsap.wa.us using the information above.  

 



This herbicide treatment is regulated under a permit issued by the 

Washington State Department of Ecology.  Permit No. WAG994398. 

  
Scan with QR reader to go 

to permit web page 
 

 

  



 


